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This measure is critical to support of the various non-profit arts organization in the 

state.  The effects of the Covid pandemic have been devastating to the earned 

income of performing arts organizations, especially.  Historic preservation efforts 

have also been adversely affected by shortfalls in funding due to the falloff of support 

during the pandemic and support to continue protecting the historically significantly 

built environment is necessary for communities state-wide.   


